
 
 

 

 

 

08 November 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

Anti-Bullying Week 2022 

 

 

 

This year Anti-Bullying Week will be celebrated over the course of the week beginning 14 November.  

On Monday 14 November we will be joining in with the National Odd Socks Day to raise awareness of 

the Anti-bullying campaign and to celebrate diversity. We ask that on this day children come into 

school wearing odd socks. We can’t wait to see their crazy colours and patterns! Please note odd socks 

should be worn with their school uniform or PE kit. This is to raise awareness and there is no donation 

needed.  

The theme this year is ‘Reach Out’ and during the week, we will be raising awareness and sharing a 

definition of bullying. In addition, we will be supporting children to think about who they can talk to if 

they are concerned about themselves or if someone else is being bullied. They will also think of ways 

that they can reach out to others who might need support. 

Please look out for further information in our Snapshot of the week that week detailing what we have 

learnt and key messages.  

Thank you for working with us to promote kindness at BFS.  

If you have any further questions, please do get in contact with your child’s class teacher.  

Best wishes  

Megan Pike  

Send/Wellbeing Lead  

 
                      

 

 


